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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2023 – SECTION 75
PROPOSED TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF  
DUN EMER AVENUE, LUSK CO. DUBLIN
An application has been received from GMC Utilities Ltd on behalf of Uisce Eireann for 
permission to temporarily close Dun Emer Avenue, Lusk, Co. Dublin for the purpose 
of installing a sewer connection. It is proposed that the road will be closed from 30th 
June 2025 to 25th July 2025 for 24 hours per day.
Permitted working hours shall be between 08.00 to 18.00 each day.
No works shall take place on Sundays and Bank Holidays
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows:
Traffic travelling eastbound from Minister’s Road should continue along Minister’s Road 
and turn right onto Kilhedge Lane. Proceed straight to the junction of Kilhedge Lane 
(Closure Point A). If travelling towards Dun Emer Avenue, a traffic marshal will allow 
residents and local access through the diverted route, which continues up Dun Emer 
Avenue to the closed works area, then diverts onto Dun Emer Drive, followed by Dun 
Emer Way, before rejoining Dun Emer Avenue.
For traffic travelling westbound from Minister’s Road and turning left onto Dun Emer 
Avenue (Closure Point B), continue along Dun Emer Avenue until the closed area of 
works is reached, or follow the diversion via Dun Emer Way, onto Dun Emer Drive, and 
back onto Dun Emer Avenue.
Both Closure Points A and B will be manned by traffic marshals who will allow 
local and residential access. Emergency services access will also be made 
available in the event of an emergency.
Any person may lodge an objection online through the Consultation Portal, at 
https://consult.fingal.ie, or in writing to the Senior Executive Officer, Balbriggan, 
Rush-Lusk, Swords Operational Area, Fingal County Council, Grove Road, 
Blanchardstown, Dublin 15, to arrive no later than 12.00pm on the 10th June 2025.

Administrative Officer,  
Balbriggan/Rush-Lusk/ Swords Operational Area.

All comments, including the names of those making comments, which are submitted 
to the Council regarding this Temporary Road Closure will publicly be visible on the 
consultation website of Fingal County Council.


